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Thank you for your interest in knitting little penguin jumpers to support the little penguins of Phillip 
Island and the Penguin Foundation! 
 
While Knits for Nature is an ongoing program, we have received a large number of jumpers recently 
and at this time we do not require any more. We warmly thank all knitters who have donated so far, 
your time and effort is very much appreciated and greatly valued by us and all our staff who work 
closely with these special birds. If you would still like to assist the penguins and the Penguin 
Foundation, you may like to Adopt a Penguin or Donate via our website penguinfoundation.org.au.  
 
Further information about Knits for Nature and how little penguin jumpers benefit little penguins 
can be found in the Wildlife Rehabilitation section of our website 
penguinfoundation.org.au/wildlife-rehabilitation. 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.penguinfoundation.org.au/
http://penguinfoundation.org.au/about-the-penguin-foundation/wildlife-rehabilitation/

